Green Oaks Golf Club December 25,2005

From the Manager's Desk

<u>Holiday Sale:</u> Shirts, socks, hats, shoes and gloves will be sold at 20% off for the last week of 2005. Come in and stock up for the coming season.

<u>New Year's Eve Party:</u> We are planning a party to get the New Year off to a good start. DJ Kool Kl-eve will provide the music and we're asking members to bring a dish. There will be a nominal charge \$S for members and guests. Fliers and sign up sheets will be out shortly.

....

<u>Steak Nights:</u> January 5th and 19th. Bring a steak and join in the fellowship.. <u>New Member:</u> We had two new members this month. Please welcome Christopher Spalding and Ernest Minor to Green Oaks.

Tournament committee: We need volunteers for the tournament committee. We will be setting the tournament schedule in January and getting organized for the coming year. If you would like to have a say in the tournaments we have and the way they're run, please sign up in the Pro Shop or let me know.

Range Plan and Handicap: If you are on the range plan, we will deduct 1/3 of the cost January, February, and March unless you let me know what other arrangement you want. If you are on the handicap program, expect a \$10 charge in January.

<u>Cart Paths:</u> The board has approved a plan to construct cart paths throughout the course. A contractor has been selected and financing is pending. You may expect some limited interruption of play as each hole is completed. It appears this can be done with no assessments or increases in dues in the near future.

Sam

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:

If frost is present on the course, please check with the Club house before teeing off. Foot Prints in the frost damage the greens which show up in the spring. Please be considerate of others and take care of your course.

Wayne